



# Kulp Extended School Care Newsletter - October 2023

## **Dates to Remember:**

**October 11**: Early Dismissal at 12:35pm. Please provide lunch or get a grab n go lunch in the cafeteria.

**October 31**: Early Dismissal at 12:35pm. Please provide lunch or get a grab n go lunch in the cafeteria.

## **Birthdays:**

Brooklyn C 10/10 Tahmid S 10/11 Cooper B 10/29



## **Reminders:**

\*When dropping off or picking up your child, please check for a sign in the cafeteria window if we are in a different location. G on a green paper=gym and O on an orange paper=outside on the back playground.

\*Whenever your child is NOT attending the Extended School Care Program on a scheduled afternoon, PLEASE notify the Extended School Care staff and your child's classroom teacher. You may leave a message at 215-368-9765 or call the Extended School Care office at 215-853-1039.

\*HOMEWORK TIME is held Monday-Thursday afternoons. If you do NOT want your child to work on their homework during this time, please put this in writing to the Extended School Care staff. **October Theme: Fall Frolic** 



#### What's Been Happening:

September was off to a great start meeting many new friends and catching up with all of our old friends at the Extended School Care Program. We love making art projects and showing our unique creativity with our finished products. Some of our favorites were our self portraits, abstract art using dabbers and masking tape, craft foam owls, crayons in our favorite colors made out of craft sticks and craft stick scarecrows. Our crafty hands have been very busy!

We all enjoyed listening to back to school stories including "If Everybody Did", "If You Take a Mouse to School" and the story "You Are Special" by Max Lucado.

The weather has been beautiful and we have enjoyed playing ball game, making chalk pictures, jumping rope, trying out our skills at hula hoops and using our imaginations in dramatic play

outside every day
(One of our
favorite dramatic
play games is to
play school!)
Please keep in
mind, as the
weather gets



cooler, to have your children dress appropriately as we will still be going outside as much as possible.